
After a hearty breakfast, we hit 

the road visiting hangars last 
month.  A big surprise was being 

able to see Mike Cranford’s T-
28C.  See more photos inside and 

even more on the website.    
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Meeting :  IPAD Takes Cockpit By Storm 

Project Tour  

Thanks to all who invited us in! 

Always a big hit.   

The  Apple IPad and Android Tablets are showing up in 

all types of aircraft from Light Sport to Commercial 
Airlines.  On the project tour last month you saw some 

pilots using.  Do you have one, should you have one?   
 
Join Don Johanson at our next meeting and be 

wow’d by the capabilities of the IPad to enhance your 
flying and safety.   

Date:  Tuesday, July 17th,  

Place:  MLAA Hangar—13505 Piper Lane, Peyton, CO 
Time:  Check-in:  6:30 PM Program:  7:00 PM 

AOPA and  EAA have filed a petition with the FAA to extend the original 20 day comment pe-

riod by another 70 days.  They cite the 20 days as not sufficient time for comment and also the 

plans to have comment forms completed during Air Venture.   

 

To help you with comments, the following have been updated: 

 EAA/AOPA Guide to the Medical Petition (http://www.eaa.org/news/2012/2012-03-29_exemption.pdf)  

 Frequently asked questions (http://www.eaa.org/govt/FAQ_medical_exemption.pdf) 

 

Comment here: 

 Docket FAA-2012-0350 (http://www.regulations.gov/#!documentDetail;D=FAA-2012-0350-0001) 

 

Medical Exemption Request  

http://www.eaa.org/news/2012/2012-03-29_exemption.pdf
http://www.eaa.org/govt/FAQ_medical_exemption.pdf
http://www.regulations.gov/#!documentDetail;D=FAA-2012-0350-0001
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Lots of discussions and looking at the projects in Burrall Sanders new hangar for Free Flight Composites 

Herb showed the AVEX rivets.  Nice installation. 

Herb Heaton is making great progress 

on his Zenith 601XL.  We also visited 

John Read’s 701 in this hangar.  
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He continues to 

modify and win-

ning races. 

Chris Woodard has made many modifications to his Vari-Eze to in-

crease performance.  He shared some of his changes with us.   

To the right are some of the items he removed or exchanged  

because they weighed too much.    

It was great seeing Jay Brinkmeyer’s RV-10.  He 

has been sharing his progress along the way.  

What a beautiful job! 

Plane Goes  

This Way    
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Jeff Moore is flying off the time on his RV-

7A since his first flight on April 17th.   Looks 

like he was telling stories below. 

Lee Wolford opened his hangar  and those of 

other RV pilots.  In addition to seeing his EVO—F1 

Rocket, usually seen screaming through the air, 

we saw Lee’s RV and those of Bob McNeese 

and Bill Wampler (next page above) as well as 

Loyd Remus and Bob Hall. 
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More photos of Mike Cranford’s  T-28C.  He 

expects to be flying this summer.   
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President’s Message  
June Meeting / Project Tour—

Hope the photos give you an 

idea of what our members are 

doing, what projects are here 

at Meadow Lake Airport, and 

what wonderful members we 

have.    A big Thank you to this 

builders/pilots. 

 

 
 
Chapter Fly-out, Saturday, July 14th—Bob Hall has 
scheduled our next fly-out.  The details follow:   

Next Meeting—Even pilots who already use an IPad were 
impressed by the aviation capabilities that Don Johanson 
was showing them during the AEFCO Summer Event, so 
we thought you would all enjoy seeing that too.  There 
won’t be anything happening on Saturday, so just a meet-
ing this month. 
 
Waldo Canyon Fire—Our thoughts are with all who lost 
or had damage to their homes during the fire.  Many will 
have a long recovery period.  I trust that if you were im-
pacted and you need help, you know you can call on 
chapter members. 
 
Where are the Martins—We are in the northwest, Wash-
ington. We have our cell phones and email so, if you need 
to contact Richard or me, feel free to do so.   Burrall Sand-
ers and Jerry Bechtold are here and the boys will be at 
the  Arlington fly-in.   
 
We’ll see you in August.  

 Sandy 

AEFCO had a 

great summer 

event this 

year.  Even 

though the 

high tempera-

tures resulted 

in a cancella-

tion of YE 

flights some 

days; our pilots 

add 70 to our 

goal count of 

250.  Thank all 

of the YE pilots. 

No Photos: 

Bill Clothier 

Hank Bartlett 

Dave Elliott 

Lee Lesher 

 

Top to bottom: 

Dub Wiltrout 

Burrall Sanders 

Lee Wolford 

Scott Ginn 

Tracy 

Tomlinson 

Bob Hall 
 

Other mem-

bers served in 

key positions 

of Ground 

Support: 

 

Al Spratford 

Brian Esch 

John Maier 

 

Thank you all 

so much! 

Jay Brinkmeyer 

Mike Cranford 

Burrall Sanders 

Lee Wolford 

Herb Heaton 

Jeff Moore 

John Read 

Thank yo
u! 

The fly-out to Greeley (KGXY) and the Barnstormers Cafe 
on the airfield for an 8:30 breakfast gathering. After break-

fast, a short 20NM flight to Platte Valley Aipark (18V) for a 
10AM informal tour ($5 admission) of the Vintage Aero Fly-

ing Museum >. Return to KFLY at your leisure. If you have 
and extra seat or two or are looking for a ride, contact Bob 

Hall. 

Takeoff Time: As required, to arrive KGXY by 08:30 AM  

Route: Your own navigation. (One possble route @ 

115ktas, 8gph, below 8,000msl) 

AEFCO 

http://www.vafm.org
http://www.vafm.org
mailto:robjhall@comcast.net
mailto:robjhall@comcast.net
http://www.eaa72.org/photos/flyout%20route.jpg


A Travel Advantage 
 

 

 

 

Joan Spratford, Owner 

(719) 630-7700 

(800) 739-2520 Fax (719) 630-1892 
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CLASSIFIEDS Thank you for supporting 

these EAA Chapter 72  

members! 

Jerome Limoge, M.D. 
Senior Aviation Medical Examiner 

 
2020 North Academy Blvd 

Suite 155 

Colorado Springs, CO  

  

(719) 659-0988 

(719) 527-0196 fax 

 

2009 JUST AIRCRAFT HIGH-

LANDER (E-LSA) 

 

Rotax 912 ULS (100 HP), TTAFE 115 hrs. Located at Mack Mesa Airport 

(C07), Grand Junction, CO  $67.5K (More information on Classified page of 

chapter website) 

 

Contact:  Mike Stolle—Home:  (970) 858-9740 Cell: (970) 361-6659 

 

 

Cell (719) 641-0460 
Office & Fax 683-3062 

EXECUTIVE HANGARS @ MEADOW LAKE AIRPORT 

 
 

MARK S . SHOOK 
E-Mail = mark@meadowlakeairport.com 

 
 
8484 Cessna Drive 
Peyton, CO 80831  

Other Events 

 

 July 14, 2012 (Saturday)—Chapter Fly-out (see 

President’s msg or website for details) 

 July 23-29, 2012–Air Venture, Oshkosh, WI  

 August 25, 2012 (Saturday)—Young Eagle Rally 

and Chapter Cookout 

 September 8, 2012 (Saturday)—EAA Chapter 

sponsors Falcon Fly-in (details coming) 

 September 29 & 30, 2012 (Saturday/Sunday) - 

“In Their Honor Air Show, Butts Field 

Price Reduced  

1962 Mooney M20-C. Looking for partners or 

outright sale. Everything new or rebuilt from 

firewall forward. Updated panel; 10 outside 

and inside.  

2-time Oshkosh winner.  

Sale price  -  Contact: Ray Miller 

(719) 495-2470 

Plane Pooling to Oshkosh? 

Need a ride to Air Venture or would you like a 

passenger? Contact Sandy Martin, I’ll see that 

you get together. 



Sandra Martin 

Newsletter Publisher 

7505 Mallard Drive 

Peyton, CO  80831 

  

MEADOW LAKE AIRPORT  -  COLOR ADO SPRINGS,  COLORADO  

Phone: (719) 683-6587 

 Email: wemartin@sprintmail.com 

Chapter 72 Officers 

President:   Sandy Martin  719–351-1640 ssmartin2@fedex.com   

Vice President:   John Lingwall  719-683-5599 hiperbipe@falconbroadband.com     

Secretary:   Tony Nesse  719-749-2511 tonynesse@gmail.com 

Treasurer:   Sandy Martin   719-351-1640 ssmartin2@fedex.com 

Membership Chairman:   Steve Miller  719=971-7225 steven.miller@sbyers.com 

Director:   Mike Jerger  719-637-0876 michaeljerger@hotmail.com 

Director:   Vann Norred  719-229-2150 vann@pikespeak.net 

Young Eagle Coordinator:   Sandy Martin  719-351-1640 ssmartin2@fedex.com 

Newsletter :   Sandy Martin  719-351-1640 ssmartin2@fedex.com 

Webmaster:   Bob Hall  719-591-6622 robjhall@comcast.net 

  

 Flight Advisor:  

   Burrall Sanders                  719-660-8650     

  

About Our Chapter 

EAA Chapter 72 meets at Meadow Lake Airport.  Meetings start at 6:30 PM on the 3rd Tuesday of each month with a Chapter 

cookout the following Saturday most of the warm months April—November.  Look for the calendar of events to highlight special 

chapter events like Young Eagle Rallies, fly-outs, and all other chapter sponsored activities. 

 

The Chapter Newsletter is published monthly, normally mailed and available on the website a few days before each meeting.  

Readers are encouraged to contribute articles, photos, etc. by submitting them to the Newsletter Editor in hard copy — email, pen/

paper, as long as it’s not verbal—by the first Saturday of each month.    

 

Annual membership is $20.  Send to Sandy Martin, at 7505 Mallard Drive, Peyton, CO  80831 and start receiving the newsletter 

each month, attending  the meetings and having a great time with sport aviation.   

Visit our website:  http://eaa72.org 

  Fred Carter  - Engines 719-683-6440 

  John Lingwall  719-683-5599 

Chapter Meeting 

Tuesday, July 17, 2012 

Technical  Counselors/Advisors: 


